Our local school system is comprised of 36 elementary schools, 12 middle schools and 2 high schools.  Our total student population is approaching 32,000 and growing rapidly.  Even though we are still considered a small school system, we consider the management of educational opportunities for our county to be one of our highest priorities.

In addition to the public school system, our town is also home to a state technical college.  Of the total student population of this campus, 65% are residents of our county.

We feel it is our duty as county representatives to seek sufficient funding and resources from both state and federal agencies.  

